
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 5:32 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Tom  Lakatos

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to understand which portion of Hydro one fees will be effected by this reclassification. Is it the Usage
charge or the delivery charge. They are totally distinct on the bill.

-- Attachment --




